
 

Robert Perrin Memorial Scholarship 

Robert Perrin was born December 9, 1986, in Coos Bay to Peter and 

Leticia Perrin.   

Robert was a caring and loving son and a great friend to his brother, 

David.  He was an honor student at Millicoma Middle School and at 

Marshfield High School.  He thrived on academic challenges and 

hated to miss a day of school.  He really enjoyed being a member of 

the MHS Chess Club. 

He was a member of Holy Redeemer Catholic Church in North Bend 

where he belonged to the Young Active Catholics and was an altar 

server.  Robert was a Life Scout in Troop 156 of the Boy Scouts of 

America and had planned to complete the requirements for Eagle 

Scout. 

He had a lifelong interest in cars and was particularly intrigued with the body styles of older 

vehicles.  He built many model cars and liked reading the ads about cars for sale in the 

newspaper and on the internet. 

 He was 17 when he passed away May 19, 2004. 


